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In 2025 this is absurd, just the cost alone of making in-person voting the standard is 

untenable and completely unnecessary. The only reason I can see for trying to 

squeak something like this by the Oregon public is the goal of voter suppression by 

making it needlessly inconvenient to vote. No, a thousand times no! 


